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 Self Control 

  Perseverance 

  Inclusion 

  Respect 

  Inspiration 

  Trust 

 

Dear parents and carers, 
 
Welcome to the newsletter this week. 
 
I am pleased to be able to announce the result of our new Parent Governor; Mr Stephen Rosier. A big thank you to all four of our candi-
dates, the results were very close. We would like to thank all four for their commitment to the school. 
 
The netball team entered the Medway Netball Championships finals on Wednesday after school, which is where the 8 top placed schools 
are invited to play. We came 7th overall. The team were very impressive, showing all our core values. Their determination and persever-
ance was second to non. A particular well done to Samuel Jackson and Myles Cox who had to play in every single match, but did not give 
up and showed excellent sportsmanship throughout the tournament. The children were all awarded a ‘Medway Finals’ t-shirt and wrist-
band. Well done to you all! 
 
Our year 3 and 4 children had a lovely time at the Living Land Event, milking ‘cows’ stroking a variety of animals and looking at farming 
machinery. They even found out how sausages are made, which surprisingly, still didn’t put them off from trying them!! 
 
I am pleased to announce that our school pool is now summer ready! The swimming sessions will commence on Tuesday7th May. 
Until half term the swimming sessions will be:- 
 Monday Fir Tree a.m.  Kemsley p.m. 
 Thursday Hurstwood p.m. 
 Friday  Fir Tree a.m. 
After half term the above session will continue, with Forge and Oakwood classes having longer sessions to make 
for missed weeks before the half term break. 
 Tuesday Forge  p.m. 
 Wednesday Forge  a.m. 
 Thursday Oakwood a.m. 
If you have volunteered to help with the swimming sessions, Mrs Sage will have notified you with the sessions we would like you to help 
with—once again we thank you for your help with this. 
 

 
 
We are looking for a new caretaker. If you know any one who may be interested in this position, commencing in 
June, please speak to the school office or Mrs Cox for more information 
 
  

 
 
Best Wishes  
 
Michelle Cox 
  
Head Teacher 
 

Church of England Vision for Education 

Deeply Christian, Serving the Common Good. 

John 10:10 “I came that you might have life, life in all its 

fullness”. 

        Bredhurst Church of England Primary Vision: 

    To learn and grow through the guidance and love of God. 
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Spirit of Bredhurst this Week         

Fir Tree   Liam Masih 

Forge       Amalie Cameron 

Hurstwood Sian Evans 

Kemsley   Thomas Dodson 

Oakwood     Myles Cox 

          Stars of the Week       

Fir Tree  Cameron Poole  

Forge   Lola Deakin 

Hurstwood  Robyn Taylor  

Kemsley  Sean Maple 

Oakwood  Issie Hall 

Writer of the Week     

Fir Tree Jacob Addison 

Forge  Luca Suvari 

Hurstwood Bradley Groves 

Kemsley Hollie Gregory 

Oakwood  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 Issie Hall 

        

 

May Day is creeping ever nearer; the children 

have been learning their dances during the 

week and costumes are being sent home. Boys 

outfits need to be worn with either grey 

school trousers or shorts, depending on the 

weather. All children will need to meet at St. Peter’s church at 

10.45 ready for the procession. A further letter will be sent out 

next week. 

 

We are very short of boys shirts. If you have any long sleeved 

white shirts that you could donate for Mrs Singleton to ‘smock’ 

please bring them into school on Tuesday. 

 

If you are a business or company and would like to advertise in 

our May Day programme for the price of £15, please send us 

your advert to ‘office@bredhurst.kent.sch.uk’ by Monday 13th 

May. 

 

We are still looking for donations of wine/alcohol for the adult 

tombola! 

Stall holders will be given their float and instruction letter next 

week. 

Please do sign up on the boards on the playground for any jobs 

on the day or for donations. 

 

Finally—do remember to return your raffle tickets! 

 

Don’t forget Monday is a Bank Holiday, so we will see you all 

on Tuesday after the long weekend! 

 

May 

Monday 6th   BANK HOLIDAY 

Tuesday 7th   Hurstwood + Kemsley Woodland Trust 

Thursday 9th   Class photos 

Friday 10th   Year 5 parents PGL meeting 

Wk 13th—17th SATs Week 

Monday 13th  Spelling, Punctuation + Grammar papers 

Tuesday 14th  Reading paper 

Wednesday 15th  Maths—Arithmetic paper 

               —Reasoning Paper 

Thursday 16th  Maths—Reasoning paper 

Thursday 16th  KS1 Football v Oak Primary (home) @  

      

 3.45p.m. 

Friday 17th   May Day rehearsals p.m. 

Saturday 18th MAY DAY 

Meet @ St. Peter’s Church @ 10.45a.m. 

 

Week commencing 20th May Year 2 SATS week. 

Wednesday 22nd Parent drop in afternoon—look at your 

child’s work. 

June 

Thursday 6th   Yr6 Safety in Action 

Thursday 6th   Yr 5 Secondary Transfer Mtg 

Friday 7th   Yr 6 Sailing 

Thursday 13th  Yr 5 PGL Meeting 

Friday 14th   Father’s Day breakfast 


